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Graffitti Removal Equipment (DP0927)
In fiscal year 2009, the Department of Public Safety was the receipient of twenty thousand dollars ($20,000) in grants and private donations from Sandoval County and Curb, Inc. for the acquisition of graffitti removal equipment. The City pledged an additional $30,554 in capital funds for the purchase and equipping of a graffitti removal truck that was commissioned in November 2009.  An additional $16,476 was pledged in general fund resources for minor equipment and graffitti removal supplies.  The equipment will enable the City to more effectively eliminate unslightly graffiti and restore the aesthetic quality of public property and rights of way.  
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Communications Center Expansion (PS0961)
Construction of the 880 square foot facility expansion to the Emergency Communications Center is anticipated for completion in July 2010.  The project involves expansion of the existing Center located at the Department of Public Safety Quantum Building, to include: six (6) additional workstation areas and operator consoles and relocation of the server room.  The project was necessary to handle increasing call volumes and to enhance service delivery in the consolidated service area of Rio Rancho, Sandoval County, Santa Ana Pueblo, the Town of Corrales, and the Town of Bernalillo.  The expanded Communications Center will have a total capacity of (16) workstations/consoles upon project completion and additional console and radio equipment is being acquired through the State E-911 grant (an estimated $2.7M in capital equipment).  Funding for the facility expansion consists of $341,918 in revenues derived from the City’s Joint Powers Agreement with regional emergency response agencies and $390,717 in Public Safety Impact Fees.  
Police Motorcycles

The Department funded acquisition of one replacement police motorcycle at a cost of $24,032 through its traffic education and enforcement fund.  The 2009 R1200 RT-P BMW motorcyle was in service before June 30, 2010. 

Police Patrol Vehicles 

In fiscal year 2010, The Department was the receipient of American Recovery and Reinvestment Act (ARRA) funding through the Justice Assitance Grant (JAG) program to acquire and equip six 2009 Crown Victorian Police Interceptors.  Total cost of the new police patrol vehicles was $144,710. The Department also acquired and equipped a 2009 Ford Expedition patrol vehicle at a total cost of 30,958 through the non-ARRA funded portion of the JAG grant.  

